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TOWN OF WATSON - Planning Board
May 4, 2022

PRESENT:  Nettie Prusinowski, Nicole Black, Jan Cook, Dean Oakes

Absent:  Judi Houppert, Dan Root

Guests:  Will Hunt, Mary Misek, Howard Lyndaker

The meeting was called to order at 6:40 p.m. by Nettie with the Pledge of Allegiance.

The Agenda for tonight’s meeting was reviewed and accepted by motion made by Dean,
seconded by Nettie.  All in favor.

Minutes of the April 6th meeting were reviewed and accepted with corrections by motion
made by Dean, seconded by Nicole.  All in favor.

NEW BUSINESS

Snowmobile/ATV Trails - contact has been made with Jackie Mahoney and Nettie stated
that maps and trails will be discussed and formalized.

Mary Lou Guignard will be sure to get the 100 year floodplain plan paperwork to complete
the recommendations from the County as well as the Town’s.

Vandewater Subdivision - Ward Dailey has been contacted and the maps have been
received.  The abutters notifications will be sent out.  The biggest concern Nettie had was
the first property in question as to where the driveway was to land.  Howard explained
where it would be on the map.  It was stated that 550 feet was needed to slow down
vehicles at the bend.

Nettie asked the Board if we need a public hearing or if the public hearing should be
waived.  It was agreed upon that from here on out that we will be holding public hearings
for minor subdivisions as well.
Nettie will send out for formal abutters and then schedule a public hearing for June 1.
Motion made by Dean, seconded by Nicole.  All in favor.

Connor Biolsi - special use permit - no information has been received

Tim Farley - Muncy subdivision - referred to ZBA

Tower review - Nicole has retyped the entire document and reformatted it

Barry Widrick - No information
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County Law update - nothing to report

Minutes update - working on getting all minutes on the website

Updating the website - work is continuing

Application form update - Dean is continuing to work on this

OLD BUSINESS

Digitizing of forms still being worked on for the website

Will Hunt and Mary Misek presented a map of the Otter Creek Horse Trails for First
Responders to show how to get to people along the horse trails if needed.  This is
available to Lewis Co. Search & Rescue and surrounding fire departments so they will
have this for reference.

ADJOURNMENT

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 P.M. by motion made by Nettie, seconded by Dean.  All in
favor.


